
Town of Hillsborough NH
PUBLIC NOTICE

CHANGE IN HEARING DATE
Due to a scheduling confl ict with the State of New Hampshire Town 
Meeting Calendar, it is necessary for the Planning Board to re-schedule 
the second Public Hearing originally noticed on Wednesday February 
6th, 2019 to Monday, February 4th 2019 at 7:00 pm at the Hillsborough 
Town Offi ce, 27 School Street to consider the following amendments to 
the Hillsborough Zoning Ordinance:  

Removal of “Two Dwelling Units” from Table 4 Attachment 4:1 Chart of 
Uses in the Historic District

Amend Section 224-96 of the Historic District Ordinance; Certifi cates of 
Approval letter B.

By removing the language below:

B. Certifi cates of approval shall not be required for normal repairs, 
maintenance, and preservation of the exteriors and roofi ng of existing 
structures and outbuildings when such repairs maintenance and 
preservation shall duplicate existing exterior texture and color of t he 
structure or that of a majority of the buildings in the Historic District.

And replacing it with a new letter B

B. Certifi cates of approval shall not be required for normal repairs and 
preservation of stone walls, fencing, signs and landscaping, 

Copies of the proposed ordinance changes are available for public 
inspection at the Town Offi ce during regular business hours, and available 
on the Town web site – www.town.hillsborough.nh.us.  Questions related 
to the proposed amendments can be directed to Robyn Payson, Planning 
Director, at (603) 464-7971, or via email at robyn@hillsboroughnh.net.
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